
Dear Valued Members, 

At [Fitness Center Name], we are committed to fostering a welcoming and inclusive 

environment for all our members. We want to take this opportunity to reaffirm our apolitical 

stance. 

Our focus remains on promoting health, wellness, and community engagement without engaging 

in political discussions or endorsements. We believe that our fitness center should be a space for 

everyone to come together, regardless of their political beliefs. 

Thank you for being a part of our community, and let's continue to support one another in 

achieving our fitness goals. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Fitness Center Name] 

[Contact Information] 


